
 

Chairperson’s Report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 4 – Environmental 
Protection, Climate Action and Energy held on 6th April 2023 

 

1. The Chairperson expressed her gratitude and thanks to Tallis & Co for the 
excellent work carried out at Clomantagh Church. She also expressed gratitude 
to Thomas Dillon and Environment staff. 

2. Dearbhala Ledwidge gave a detailed and in depth presentation on Kilkenny 
County Council’s Climate Action Plan.  

3. Michael Arthurs thanked Bernadette Maloney, Environmental Awareness Officer, 
for her work in preparation for the Team Up to Clean Up. He updated the meeting 
on the event and said it was very successful with excellent feed back from 
businesses and community groups. 

4. Denis Malone gave a summary of the Director of Services Progress Report 
 

 

 

 

 


